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Look at What We Are Learning!


-Reading: Fiction Story Elements, Nonfiction Text Features, Main Idea and Details

-Sight Words: black, white, ate, day, nice

-Word Study: Prefix (re-, un-, dis-) Words

-Grammar: Using Context as a Clue to the Meaning of a Word

-Writing: Opinion Writing

-Math: Halves, Fourths, Equal Shares, Combining 2-Dimensional Shapes

-Science: Life-Plant and Animal Traits

-Scholastic News: “Escape at the Zoo”
Reminders

· A Scholastic Book Order was sent home today.  Orders are due by Monday, May 6.  This will be the last book order of the year.  Thank you!

· If you have had a recent change of address or phone number, please notify the school office so that records can be updated.

· Be sure your child has a healthy snack and water bottle daily.

Upcoming Events

School Board Meeting
Monday, May 13, 2024

No School-Memorial Day
Monday, May 27, 2024

Assignments

[bookmark: _Hlk83834228]-Read with your child for 20 minutes at least five nights a week.  In addition, practice our weekly poem and song on the back of this newsletter.

-Cut out the weekly sight word cards and put them in your Sight Words Bag.  Practice reading, spelling, and writing the weekly sight words.

-Practice addition and subtraction facts to 20.

-Complete Everyday Math “HomeLinks” 8-2, 8-3,   8-4, and 8-5 and return to school.



















Next Week:
We will be taking the GMADE math assessment.  This test will be given through Thursday.  
   





















[bookmark: _Hlk128758967]Class News

-It is hard to believe that it is already May!  Throughout the month, we will be completing math and language arts assessments including the NWEA MAP tests and report card assessments.  I look forward to seeing the growth all students have made.

-Evening with the Arts will be held on Wednesday, May 1 from 6:00-8:00 p.m. at the High School.  All are welcome to attend.

-Thank you for the disinfecting wipes donations.  We appreciate them!
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